Notice of Formal

- PUBLIC MEETING
MameDOT . Town of Berwick

To Discuss the Proposed Reconstruction of
Hubbard Road
In Berwick

Wednesday, January 21st, 2015
At 6:30 p.m.

At Berwick Town Hall
11 Sullivan Street, Berwick, Maine

Please join MaineDOT at a formal public meeting to discuss the proposed reconstruction
of Hubbard Road, between Hornes Mill Road and Walnut Grove Road, in Berwick.

Representatives of the Maine Department of Transportation will be present on
Wednesday evening, January 21st, 2015, at 6:30 p.m. to listen to concerns, receive
comments, and answer questions from anyone with an interest in the project. The
Department is particularly interested in learning local views relative to project
consistency with local comprehensive plans, discovering local resources, and identifying
local concerns and issues. Anyone with an interest is invited to attend and participate in
the meeting.

Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Auxiliary aids will be
provided upon advance request.

Any inquiries regarding this project may be directed to the attention of Robert Betz,
Project Manager, Maine Department of Transportation, Highway Program, 51 Pleasant
Hill Road, Scarborough, Maine 04070-0358. Telephone: (207) 885-7000. Email:
robert.k.betz@maine.gov.
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